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         Friday March 22nd  2024 
  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The usual newsletter will resume next week, but in the meantime, we wish to inform you about a couple of 
important matters. 
 
Staff Departures 
 
We are sad to announce that at the end of next week, Rachel Parr will be leaving Barrs Court Primary School. 
Having secured a position closer to her home, her last working day will be next Thursday. Miss Parr, who has 
been a valued member of our school for over 10 years, will be deeply missed by both children and staff. We 
wish her the best of luck in her new role. She will always be welcome back at Barrs Court. 
 
Additionally, many of you are aware that Dave, our school crossing patrol officer, will also be leaving us next 
week due to a new job opportunity that prevents him from continuing in his current role. Dave has been an 
integral part of our community, cherished by staff, students, and parents alike for his dedication to safety 
and his friendly demeanour. We will be bidding farewell to Dave during next week’s assembly. 
 
Book Fair 
 
Next week, the school will host a Book Fair in the school hall from 3:15 PM to 3:50 PM on Monday, Tuesday, 
and Wednesday. This event is an excellent chance to add new titles to your home library while supporting 
our school. Remember, the more books purchased, the more free books our school library receives! 
 
We look forward to seeing you there and appreciate your continued support. 
 
Have a great weekend  
 
Daniel Webster  
 
Headteacher  
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